
Dear Sirs 
 
I am writing to voice my strong objection to the proposed sand and gravel quarry at Lea 
Castle Farm. As a resident of the newly developed Lea Castle Village, I am deeply 
concerned about the profound negative impacts this quarry will have on our 
community’s quality of life, property values, and the safety and well-being of our 
children and families. 
 
Firstly, the quarry’s proximity to current and future school sites is particularly alarming. 
Not only are there several school near the planned location, but a new school is set to 



 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rachel Guest  
 


